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Note from our departing Principal… 
 
How lucky I am! I have been so fortunate to be a part of the Rosecrest community for five 
years. During this time you have helped me grow and learn, and I appreciate you all. We 
have worked through many things together and all of them in the best interest of children. I 
believe one will never go wrong helping a child. I will lock these memories in the treasure 
box of my heart as I move on to new endeavors in my career as a School Accountability 
Services Director. You are in good hands as the incoming principal, Kyle Anderson, has 
great skills and a big heart. I have complete confidence in his abilities. And so…. So long, 
farewell, auf wiedersehen, good bye.  
 
With love and respect.  Tina West 

Welcoming our new Principal…. 
 
Dear Rosecrest Students, Parents, and Community Members: 
I could not be happier that I am now in anticipation of the 2016-2017 school year and the 
opportunity I have to be the next principal of your school. I feel truly fortunate to have the 
opportunity to lead and serve such a wonderful academic community. A few years back I got 
to know Rosecrest as an administrative intern and fell in love with the school. Since that time 
I have always held in the back of my mind a desire to return to Rosecrest. My goal is that 
each student will feel safe, happy and accomplished. Alfred Mercier once said, “What we 
learn with pleasure we never forget.” Students that have fun at school and have positive 
relationships can achieve more academically. Let’s all work together to have this idea play 
out every day for our students. 
 
I cannot wait to meet all of you when I join Rosecrest this summer. 
Kyle O. Anderson 

From our amazing PTA President …. 
It has been a great two years. Thank you all for being supportive. We have a strong and 
cohesive community. I know we will be in great hands with Jessica Peterson as our new 
PTA President. She has wonderful things planned and is looking forward to working with all 
of you. 
 
Jenn Jessop 
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Grade Level Focus Goals… 
If you would like a copy of the Grade Level Focus Goals from your child’s grade level 
this year, please let the office know and we will happily send a copy home. These are 
good goals for students to practice over the summer and push to mastery of concepts. 
 
School Community Council 
We have openings on our Community Council for the 2016-2017 school year. A 
Declaration of Candidacy Form is available in the office. If you like to be involved and 
help make decisions for our school, please consider joining our council. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Carnival…. 
Coming soon…. Next Friday the 13th. Sign up to help on Facebook or email 
jenjenjessop@hotmail.com This is our PTA fundraiser for next school year, and it is 
fun! So come out to get involved and have a great time. 
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